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Have a story idea or images
you’d like to share?
Please email us at:

prob-news@probation.lacounty.gov

The Probation Newsletter is presented by the
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Don't miss the 
SPECIAL EDITION of PROBATION NEWS 

featuring interviews with new Chief
Deputies Karen Fletcher and Adam
Bettino and new Deputy Director

RIchard Giron! 

Find It HERE

mailto:prob-news@probation.lacounty.gov
http://file.lacounty.gov/SDSInter/probation/1113775_ProbationNewsletter-SpecialEdition.pdf

